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Dr. Zahari Metchkov, Director

zaharimetchkov.com/festivals

Scan for more information
and Application Form

The 2024 Festival opportunities:

October 31, 7:00 p.m. “Voices at the End” by John Psathas
 A complete performance of this captivating digital concerto for six pianos,
audio track, and video addressing issues of our planetary future. 

November 1, Masterclasses 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
 Open to High and Middle School Students.

November 2, PKAF Young Artist Competition, 9:00 a.m.
 Offers cash prizes in the Junior and Senior, Solo and Ensemble divisions. 

November 2, “Monster” Piano Concert, 7:00 p.m.
An all-piano extravaganza featuring faculty, guest artists from around the
state, current CSU Pueblo students, alumni, and friends. 

Please don't hesitate to contact us:
Dr. Zahari Metchkov, zahari.metchkov@csupueblo.edu, 719-565-8855


